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M&R Management breaks ground on $25 million rental
complex project
March 10, 2008 - Owners Developers & Managers

Responding to a growing need for luxury rental apartments, M&R Management Co., Inc. has broken
ground on an eight-story, 51-unit, upscale rental apartment building in the residential southern
corridor of Bedford Ave. in the Madison/Bedford section of South Brooklyn, an area characterized by
two and three-story residences, with corridors of apartment houses. The property, located at 3692
Bedford Ave., is one of the only rental residential projects currently under development in the area
and the first new residential construction by M&R in over 30 years. The total project cost is
approximately $25 million.
"There is a great need for upscale rental residences that meet the demands of today's active
families and their lifestyles,” said Zachary Kerr, president of M&R Management, a fourth-generation
family-owned and operated real estate development and management company with an extensive
portfolio of residential and commercial properties throughout Brooklyn. A "We have designed our
apartments with a number of modern amenities required by today's busy families while filling a void
for luxury rental housing in South Brooklyn."
The red brick and limestone building will consist of (29) 2-bedroom residences, (17) 1-bedroom units
and five studio apartments featuring 9-foot ceilings and 8-foot entry doors. Each floor will have its
own laundry room, and the building will come equipped with doorman service, Sabbath elevator
service, a fithess center, children's playroom, tenant storage facilities and closed circuit security and
monitoring. The project calls for 27 on-site covered garage spaces, and a professionally landscaped
backyard.
The project team includes JRK Development Group, LLC; Karl Fischer Architecture, PLLC;
Glickman Engineering, PLLC for mechanical engineering; Axis Design Group International, LLC for
structural engineering and interior design by Durukan Design. Models and pre-leasing for the
building and its commercial space are expected to be available by January 2009 with occupancy
anticipated in the spring of 2010. A
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